
REP. JORDAN ASKED TO CONTINUE
TO PURSUE FBI

Bill Donohue

The anti-Catholic cell group in the FBI is the subject of a
letter Bill Donohue  wrote to Rep. Jim Jordan today. He is
Chairman of the House Judiciary Committee. To read it, click
here.

Contact Russell M. Dye, Communications Director and Counsel
for Rep. Jordan: Russell.Dye@mail.house.gov
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